



 

Dear incoming student! 

I hope you're having a great time and that you're looking forward to 
the start of the school year!

Here is a short letter from us with some important practical 
information:


You will soon receive an invoice for the advance payment of 
school fees, which is due by July 1, 2025. 

Use the link below and provide information about yourself and your 
next of kin. You can also inform us about any dietary needs or other 
important information we should know about.


👉  Fill out this form by July 1.


We look forward to welcoming you and your fellow students on 
Sunday, August 17th. We will be here from 10:00 AM and 
throughout the day to meet you. We recommend arriving early so we can assign you a room before 
the opening ceremony, which starts at 1:00 PM.

A continuous lunch buffet will be served in the dining hall from 11:30 AM to 12:45 PM.


If getting here on Sunday is difficult, we can offer a simple overnight stay at the school from 
Saturday, August 16th. If, for some reason, you’re not able to arrive on opening day, we kindly ask 
that you let us know in advance.


If you need to be picked up at Gardermoen (Oslo Airport), or if you're planning to arrive on Saturday, 
please let us know no later than Monday, August 11th. 

We warmly welcome you and your parents, guardians, siblings, or friends to the start of 
the school year! 

👉  Find other useful information here

If you have any questions, feel free to send us an email at: valdres@vintereventyr.no 

Best regard from Jens Rindal

Headmaster

https://forms.gle/apiaUcQDVu5MJGov9
https://www.vintereventyr.no/skolestart-informasjon/
mailto:valdres@vintereventyr.no

